

27th January 2025



Dear Parents and Families,

We are excited to announce that World Book Day will be celebrated at Combe Pafford School on **Thursday 6th March 2025**. This is a fantastic opportunity to encourage our pupils to explore the world of books and to celebrate the joy of reading.

On this day, pupils are invited to dress up as their favourite book characters if they wish. If your child does wish to dress up, please ensure that costumes are school-appropriate and safe for the day's activities. If your child does not wish to participate, please ensure they are wearing full school uniform.

In addition to the costume fun, we will be hosting various reading-themed competitions throughout the day. These activities will include scavenger hunts and creative projects! We are sure that all students will enjoy getting involved, showcasing their reading talents, and perhaps even winning some exciting prizes.

Further details regarding the events and any additional information will be sent home closer to the date.

We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day with our pupils, and we hope this day will inspire them to discover new books and enjoy reading even more.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Jenny McVeigh Deputy Headteacher

Compassion • Resilience • Respect

Combe Pafford School, Steps Lane, Watcombe, Torquay, Devon, TQ2 8NL **Telephone**: 01803 327902 **Email**: emails@combepafford.torbay.sch.uk

Website: www.combepaffordschool.co.uk

Company No. 0846682